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Johns Manville Roofing Price Increase 
 
 
Continued cost increases require us to announce a price increase on all of our TPO Products.  
 
Effective April 1st, 2014 there will be a 5 - 7% increase on all TPO membrane and accessories.   

 
All orders must be received by March 10th and be scheduled to ship by March 31st based on 
available material and shipping capability to guarantee pre-increase pricing. The new price will be 
applied to all shipments on or after the effective increase date regardless of order placement date. 
Existing quotes will be honored but extensions will not be granted. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Terry Faas 
Director of Commercial Operations 
 
 

 


